
©2011 Business Ethics Quarterly 21:2 (April 2011); ISSN 1052-150X	 p. v

From the Editor

BUSINESS ETHICS QUARTERLY� is pleased to welcome two new associate 
editors: Heather Elms (management, American University) and Wayne Norman 

(philosophy, Duke University). Heather Elms will be handling a selection of manu-
scripts taking social scientific approaches to matters of business ethics, especially 
those impinging on questions of corporate social responsibility or corporate strategy. 
Wayne Norman will be handling manuscripts reflecting a variety of philosophical 
questions and perspectives. Both of them have a long association with BEQ, as 
authors, reviewers, editorial board members, and, in Wayne’s case, as guest editor 
of a special issue. I am very pleased to welcome them to the editorial team.

Gary R. Weaver, Editor in Chief
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